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THE NOVEMBER MEETING IN LAWRENCE

The three hundred thirty-sixth meeting of the Society was
held at the University of Kansas on Friday and Saturday,
November 27-28, 1936. About one hundred persons attended
among whom were the following fifty-two members of the So-
ciety:

V. W. Adkisson, R. W. Babcock, Wealthy Babcock, F. L. Black, L. M.
Blumenthal, W. C. Brenke, C. C. Camp, R. D. Daugherty, G, M. Ewing,
L. R. Ford, M. G. Gaba, G. D. Gore, Cornelius Gouwens, W. A. Harshbarger,
J. J. L. Hinrichsen, D. L. Holl, H. M. Hosford, A. S. Householder, Emma
Hyde, M. H. Ingraham, H. E. Jordan, A. J. Kempner, W. S. Kimball, W, A.
Luby, Anna Marm, Mary N. Arnoldy, U. G. Mitchell, T. A. Mossman, G. C.
Munro, J. L. Nagle, G. D. Nichols, O. J. Peterson, T. A. Pierce, P. S. Pretz,
B. L. Remick, D. H. Richert, P. R. Rider, H. L. Rietz, P. G. Robinson, W. H.
Roever, L. L. Runge, D. T. Sigley, E. R. Smith, G. W. Smith, R. G. Smith,
J. Y. Stephens, E. B. Stouffer, W. T. Stratton, C. B. Tucker, W. G. Warnock,
M. S. Webster, J. J. Wheeler.

In the history of the Society no other Thanksgiving meeting
in the southwest has been attended by as many members, and,
as far as is known, no such meeting has had as large a total at-
tendance.

Friday afternoon two addresses were given. Professor H. L.
Rietz of the University of Iowa spoke on Some topics in samp-
ling theory and Professor Constantin Carathéodory of the Uni-
versity of Munich on Bounded analytic functions.

A dinner was held at the University Club Friday evening.
Eighty mathematicians and their guests attended. The toast-
master, Dean E. B. Stouffer of the University of Kansas, called
first upon Professor Constantin Carathéodory of the University
of Munich who is Carl Schurz Memorial Professor at the Uni-
versity of Wisconsin for the first semester of this academic year.
Professor Carathéodory discussed the social aspects of life
among the mathematicians in Gottingen in the first quarter of
this century. Professor U. G. Mitchell of the University of
Kansas gave a sketch of the life of Professor C. H. Ashton of
the University of Kansas who recently died. Professor M. H.
Ingraham of the University of Wisconsin then gave an outline
of the activities of the American Mathematical Society.



